
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          January 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

 

Year 10 Mock Exam Creative i-media 

 

To prepare for the real exam in summer 2022, your child will be sitting a mock exam on: 

 

Thursday 3 March 2022 at 1pm 

Creative 1-media 

  

Students must wait in the canteen after lunch, where they will be escorted to the exam venue. Lunch will be 

at the earlier time of 12.05 – 12.50 for 2 weeks commencing on Monday 28 February to Friday 11 March 2022. 

 

All exams will be conducted under national exam style conditions and will be supervised by external invigilators.  

This is to give them the best preparation in readiness for the actual exams.  We cannot emphasise enough 

the importance of these examinations and they should complete as much revision as they possibly can in the 

run up to their exams. We must stress how important these mocks are as their scores in these tests may be 

used to award Teacher Assessed Grades (TAGS) should the exams be cancelled like last year. 

 

They need to bring all the necessary equipment required (including a scientific calculator) for each subject 
and full school uniform must be worn at all times.  

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss J Morris, Examinations Manager  


